
 

Dear Year 4,  

We hope you are all well, safe and enjoying the first day of your half term. A quick message 
from us this week...  

 

Before school closed, we read The Wild Robot by Peter Brown. If 
you would like to, you can listen to the Year 4 teachers read the 
rest of the book. The links are below:  

Part 1: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-2p3xpfzfqw 

Part 2: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bspaf_HlppE 

Part 3: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_fURbM6CvlA 

Part 4: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q-KLtJV8ygk 

Part 5: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Zg6syGoY_xE 

 

 

Remember, you still have a week to enter The Great Year 4 
Bake Off. Well done to all of the entries so far! Send a picture 
of your bake to year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk  

 

We will share the answer to last week’s riddle and the winner of the Bake Off in next week’s 
letter.  

We all miss you lots! 

 
Miss Salter, Miss Laffan, Miss Cook and Mrs Gentles.  
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